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Chapter 22 

 

HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROJECT-BASED PROGRAM 

 

[24 CFR 983] 

 

G: PROJECT DESCRIPTIONS OF PROJECT-BASED VOUCHER ASSISTANCE 

PROVIDED USING A NON-COMPETITIVE SELECTION PROCESS 

Each property or site which will receive PBVs through the non-competitive selection process 

provided for in this Administrative Plan, are identified below. 

 

1. In December of 2017, HOC used the non-competitive selection process provided for 

herein to award HOC 40 Project-Based Vouchers (PBV). These vouchers are reserved 

for use at HOC’s Park View apartment project. Park View is a new construction, age-

restricted property which is currently under development, and is expected to open for 

occupancy in April of 2019. Park View is located at 3132 Bel Pre Road in Aspen Hill, 

Maryland. HOC is developing Park View as a mixed-income property with a total of 

120 units. HOC expects to exceed the required minimum threshold of $25,000 in hard 

costs per unit during construction of Park View. At closing, Park View had an 

estimated hard cost per unit of $142,610. 

 

2. In November of 2018, HOC used the non-competitive selection process provided for 

herein to award HOC 26 Project-Based Vouchers (PBV). These vouchers are reserved 

for use at HOC’s Elizabeth House III apartment project. Elizabeth House III is a new 

construction, age-restricted property which is currently under development, and is 

expected to open for occupancy in 2021. Elizabeth House III is located in downtown 

Silver Spring, Maryland; an area rich in amenities, including multiple public transit, 

entertainment, employment, education, and retail options. HOC is developing 

Elizabeth House III as part a mixed-income group of properties known together as 

Elizabeth Square. The full Elizabeth House III will include approximately 267 units. 

HOC expects to exceed the required minimum threshold of $25,000 in hard costs per 

unit during construction of Elizabeth House III. 

 


